Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
RFQ 40495 Owner's Representative/Advisor on Complex Water Resource and Alternative Water Supply Projects

DATE: October 7, 2024
TO: Interested Firms
FROM: Kendall Matott, Contracts Manager
SUBJECT: Request For Qualifications 40495, Addendum 2

Owner’s Representative/Advisor on Complex Water Resource and Alternative Water Supply Projects
Please be advised of the following changes to the subject Request for Qualifications:
1. Due to the impending landfall of Hurricane Milton for which a state of emergency has been declared in 51 Florida counties, the time and date for the receipt of Submittals is extended to 2:00 p.m., October 17, 2024.
2. The situation will be reviewed again later and determine if further extensions will be needed.
NOTE: Please be sure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal.
If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Kendall Matott at (386)312-2324 or via email at kmatott@sjrwmd.com.
